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CITY OF 

LEESBURG, FLORIDA 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

 

** NOTICE OF CANCELLATION ** 
 
 

Date: July 10, 2018 

Bid No. & Title: 180291 Restroom Renovation – Leesburg Municipal Service Center 

Buyer: Lisa Wolfkill 
Solicitation Due 

Date/Time: June 5, 2018 at 2:00 PM 

 
 
This is notice the above referenced solicitation has been cancelled in its entirety.  The Leesburg City 
Commission, at their regular meeting July 9, 2018 did not approve the above referenced project. 
 
The City’s intention regarding this solicitation is: 
 
 To reissue the solicitation in the future.  
XX To NOT reissue this solicitation in the future. 
 Solicitation Responses may be exempt from Florida Statute 119.  This does not include 

information already placed in the public domain. 
XX Solicitation responses are NOT exempt from Florida Statue 119.071 and are 

available upon written request. 
 
All questions regarding this notice should be directed to the City Purchasing Division by phone to 
(352) 728-9880 or by e-mail to purch@leesburgflorida.gov. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mike Thornton, CPPO 
Purchasing Manager 
 
 


